
Notice of Regular Meetings for the 
Elizabeth Fire Protection District

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given on this 14th day of January, 

2025, that regular meetings of the Board of Directors of the Elizabeth 

Fire Protection District, Elbert County, Colorado, will be held at 155 

West Kiowa Avenue, Elizabeth, Colorado, on the second Tuesday 

of each month, commencing at 6:00 P.M. at which time the Board 

will take up regular business of the District and any other matters that 

may come before the Board.

These meetings are open to the public.

ELIZABETH FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

By: /s/Wayne Austgen, Secretary


	Notice of Regular Meetings for the Elizabeth Fire Protection District

